

THE WAY NEWSLETTER I FRIDAY 19 NOVEMBER 2021



YEAR 7 VISUAL ARTS

Year 7 Visual Arts students have been given the chance to create their own portrait for the inaugural "THAC Young Archies Competition Entry".

This is similar to the "Archibald" Portrait Competition held annually at the Art Gallery of New South Wales. Mr Whelan kindly accepted the offer to be the model for the competition.

It has been a great chance for the students to chat with Mr Whelan and ask him questions about his life, family and being the Principal at the College.

